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Reference No. 23RSS017-7834

14 June 2023

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

3/F, 1515 DENR by the Bay Bldg.
Roxas Boulevard, Brgy. 668
Ermita, Manila

SUBJECT: Request for Seedlings for the Nationwide Philippine Statistics Authority
(PSA) Simultaneous Tree-Planting Activity

Dear Dir. Claudio:

This year, the Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) will be celebrating its 10th
anniversary as the lead agency in providing relevant and reliable statistics, efficient
civil registration services, and inclusive identification system in our country. In
celebration of this milestone, we will be conducting several activities, including the
Nationwide PSA Simultaneous Tree Planting Activity on 25 June 2023.

This tree planting activity aims to: increase tree population in the prospected areas;
foster camaraderie among PSA personnel; promote public awareness on social
responsibility towards environmental conservation; and support the conduct of the
Annual Arbor Day in our country. By taking part in this activity, employees can play a
role in helping restore the natural ecosystems and mitigate the effects of climate
change, among others, in our community.

The target number of native or forest tree seedlings to be planted is 1,660 which will
be planted in selected areas across all provinces of MIMAROPA Region.

Province/Municipality Prospected Areas Number of Seedlings

Marinduque/Boac (based on your suggested 220
barangay)

Occidental (based on your suggested 210

Mindoro/Mamburao barangay)

Oriental Mindoro/Calapan | (based on your suggested 430

City (Regional Office) barangay)

Oriental Mindoro/Calapan | (based on your suggested 240

City (Provincial Office) barangay)
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Palawan/Puerto Princesa | (based on your suggested 350

City barangay)

Romblon/Romblon (based on your suggested 210
barangay)

In this regard, we would like to seek your support through the provision of seedlings
needed in the conduct of the activity. We believe that your participation will greatly
contribute to this endeavor's success. We hope to work with you toward a greener
future.

Our provincial offices will also coordinate with the respective Municipal/City
Environment and Natural Resources Office (M/CENRO) where they will be conducting
their tree planting activity.

Thank you very much, and we would highly appreciate receiving your response
regarding our request on 16 June 2023.

Should you have inquiries, you may contact Marben E. Marasigan at
(043) 288-9744 / (043) 470-0716 or email us at rssomimaropa@psa.qgov.ph copy
furnish rssomimaropacrasd@psa.gov.ph

Very truly yours,

- .

}
LEM R."RIOFLORIDO

Regional Director
PSA MIMAROPA
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